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Please vote no on HB 3197. I am opposed to taxing more on items bought in Oregon. 

A study stated it (the tax) would barely stem heavy drinking. Also the more individual 

items the state taxes the closer it seems to a sales tax which I oppose also. 

Please vote no. Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Janet McKeehan 


